
Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

BP#2017-00108 173 High Street - Phase II
1 message

Joshua Martin-McNaughton <JMartinMcNaughton@beckerstructural.com> Tue, Apr 4, 2017 at 
9:15 AM

To: "LRL@portlandmaine.gov" <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Tim Rich <trich@knowlesindustrial.com>, CJ Follini <cjf@noyackmedical.com>, Michael Urbanski 
<murbanski@noyackmedical.com>

Laurie, as requested see the attached letter indicating that we have been contracted to perform site 
observations for the Gateway Garage Phase 2 Façade Restoration Project.  We will forward field reports to 
the City of Portland.  Let me know if you have any further questions.  

Josh

Josh Martin-McNaughton, P.E.

Project Engineer

Becker Structural Engineers, Inc.

direct 207.879.1838 x138

www.beckerstructural.com

Special Inspections Letter.pdf
164K 
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